Christmas lunch at Eastbrook
Wednesday 12™ December

This year the Christmas lunch for the
children will be taking place on Wednesday
12™ December. To ensure we order enough
food for the children we would like you to
complete the slip below if your child
intends to have a meal. You will need to pay
for the meal via the Caterlink website,
unless your child is entitled to a Free
School meal. If the slip below is not
returned to the office by Friday 30™
November we will assume your child will
not be having the school lunch and will be
bringing a packed lunch to school.

f

Christmas lunch KS2

class............ will be having a school
Christmas meal on Wednesday 12™
December and I will pay via the Caterlink
website/my child is entitled to a Free
School meal. Tick the box to indicate if
your child requires the meat or vegetarian

option.

o Meat o Vegetarian

There will be no jacket potatoes available”Z

on this day

SIGNEA......oioooe et e e 7,

Parent/Carer
Please return to the office by Friday

30th November

Wednesday 121+ December

Rouost ka&g, CLWPO‘ WU«)
Stuffing and Growy

Fetw, Spinacihv & Cranberry
Pavcel

Roast quwlvw
Coxrvoty and Peos Medley

WHRH

Chotolate and Oronge
Chwustmay Cookies



